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Nancy Daniel

From: Kennelly, Pat (CDPH-FDB) [Pat.Kennelly@cdph.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 5:47 PM

To: issc

Subject: RE: California's Vv Regulation

Hi Ken. We had to revise the Fiscal Impact form that goes with the package and that is now back in our
budget shop. We are still making slow but steady progress.

Patrick Kennelly, Chief

Food Safety Section

California Department of Public Health
Food and Drug Branch

1500 Capitol Avenue, MS-7602

P.O. Box 997435

Sacramento, CA 95899-7435

(916) 650-6598

(916) 440-5144 FAX

From: issc [mailto:issc@issc.org]

Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 8:51 AM
To: Kennelly, Pat (CDPH-FDB)

Subject: RE: California’s Vv Regulation

Pat,

Could you please provide me with an update regarding your efforts to modify regulations
involving PHP validation and verification.

Thanks,
Ken Moore

From: Kennelly, Pat (CDPH-FDB) [mailto:Pat.Kennelly@cdph.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 3:17 PM

To: issc

Subject: RE: California's Vv Regulation

Either way. You can call me at my desk number at 0830 PT — (916) 650-6598.

Patrick Kennelly, Chief

Food Safety Section

California Department of Public Health
Food and Drug Branch

1500 Capitol Avenue, MS-7602

P.O. Box 997435

Sacramento, CA 95899-7435

(916) 650-6598

(916) 440-5144 FAX

From: issc [mailto:issc@issc.org]

Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 11:13 AM
To: Kennelly, Pat (CDPH-FDB)

Subject: RE: California's Vv Regulation

Pat,
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That time is fine. Do you want me to call you or do you want to call me?

Thanks,
Ken

From: Kennelly, Pat (CDPH-FDB) [mailto:Pat.Kennelly@cdph.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 2:15 PM

To: issc

Cc: Hernandez, Michael (CDPH-DFDRS)

Subject: RE: California's Vv Regulation

Ken, do you have some time to chat with Mike Hernandez and myself Thursday morning between 0830 and 0900 PT?

Patrick Kennelly, Chief

Food Safety Section

California Department of Public Health
Food and Drug Branch

1500 Capitol Avenue, MS-7602

P.O. Box 997435

Sacramento, CA 95899-7435

(916) 650-6598

(916) 440-5144 FAX

From: issc [mailto:issc@issc.org]

Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2011 11:46 AM
To: Kennelly, Pat (CDPH-FDB)

Subject: California's Vv Regulation

Pat,

When would you have an opportunity for you and | to discuss your regulation requiring Gulf Oysters to be Post-Harvest
Processed? There have been recent validation and verification changes to the NSSP. These changes make it difficult and
expensive for processors to meet NSSP requirements and the California regulation. | have some thoughts about fixing this
problem that wouldn’t compromise the California regulation. Please let me know when you have some time.

Thanks,
Ken Moore

Interstate Shellfish Sanitation Conference
209-2 Dawson Road
Columbia, SC 29223

Phone: 803-788-7559
Fax: 803-788-7576

Email: issc@issc.or

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: The information contained in this transmission may be privileged and confidential
information, and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message
is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately reply to the
sender that you have received this communication in error and then delete it. Thank you.
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